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DELEGATION OF THE I/A COURT H.R. VISITED HONDURAS 

TO PARTICIPATE IN HUMAN RIGHTS FORUM 
 

  
 

San José, Costa Rica, May 17, 2024. – The Unit of Monitoring Compliance with Judgment of the 

Inter-American Court of Human Rights (I/A Court H.R.) visited Tegucigalpa, Honduras, on May 

15 and 16, 2024, to participate in the “Central American Forum for Civil Society Dialogue on 

Human Rights” organized by the European Union, the Inter-American Commission on Human 

Rights and the Office of the UN High Commissioner for Human Rights of Honduras. The activity 

was also held with the support of Universidad Nacional Autónoma de Honduras, where the event 

was held.  

 

The goal of this forum was to create a space for exchange, reflection, analysis and identification 

of challenges and proposals to address the common issues faced by Honduras and other countries 

in Central America regarding human rights.  

 

The Director of the Unit of Monitoring Compliance with Judgment, Gabriela Pacheco, participated 

in the opening ceremony of the event. Ana Lucía Aguirre and Paloma Núñez, attorneys of the 

Unit of Monitoring Compliance with Judgment also participated in the forum with the lecture 

“Main lines of jurisprudence of the I/A Court H.R. in judgments in cases regarding Honduras and 

orders of monitoring compliance with judgment.”  

 

*** 

The Inter-American Court of Human Rights would like to thank the support of the Norwegian 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs, which made this visit possible.  
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*** 

 

 

This press release was drafted by the Registrar’s Office of the Inter-American Court of Human 

Rights; it is solely responsible for this document. 

 

For more information on the Inter-American Court of Human Rights, please visit 

www.corteidh.or.cr or write to the Registrar, Pablo Saavedra Alessandri, at 

corteidh@corteidh.or.cr. To contact the press office please write to Danniel Pinilla, Director of 

Communications and Press, at prensa@corteidh.or.cr. 

 

You may subscribe to the Court’s information services here. If you wish to unsubscribe, please 

send an email to comunicaciones@corteidh.or.cr. You may also follow the Court's activities 

through Facebook, Twitter (@CorteIDH for the account in Spanish, @IACourtHR for the account 

in English and @CorteDirHumanos for the account in Portuguese), Instagram, Flickr, Vimeo, 

YouTube, LinkedIn and SoundCloud. 
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